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Diving survey along the quay at Fuel Wharf in Grand Harbour 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 

vessels that a diving survey will be held along the quays at Fuel Wharf in the Grand 

Harbour. 

 

The diving survey will take place between Monday 6th December 2021 and Saturday 18th 

December 2021 (both days included) and will be held close to the quay. A safety distance 

of 10m from the quays is requested during the survey dates, as shown on the attached 

chart.  

 

Due to this survey the use of the quays will be restricted and must be coordinated with 

the diving team on site 

 

During the dive the diving team will be displaying the international code of Signals flag 

“A”. 

 

Masters and operators of vessels are advised to keep a sharp lookout, navigate with 

caution, and at slow speed (no wake) when navigating close to the above indicated area.  

 

They are to coordinate with the diving team on site and comply with instructions given by 

Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF Channel 12 and /or 16. 

 

 

 

Chart affected: BA 177 

 




